Comino |

The Malta Police Union informed the Administration that the
so called repairs on the sea transport used by the Comino
Police are not acceptable. When the windshield is broken,
you do not remove the cabin (Including horn/sirene/beacon).

The other alternative proposed to have a type of boat/jetski
is also not acceptable as this does not provide the
necessary safety and protection from the elements.

Our members deserve much better.




